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Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 23rd June 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 23rd June: Fr. Brendan Walsh (087)7913271 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 22nd June   7.00pm 1.Mike O Neill, Ballymackessy, Anniversary Mass 
    2.Donal O Neill, Rusheen, Anniversary Mass 
Sun. 23rd June 10.30am 1.Annette & Tim Leahy and Deceased Members of 
       the Leahy Family. 
    2.Patsy, Eileen & David O Brien, Ahanagran, 
       Anniversary Mass  
Tues. 25th June   7.00pm  
Fri. 28th June 10.00am  
Sat. 29th June   7.00pm 1.Kathleen & Vincent O Brien, Rusheen, 
       Anniversary Mass 
    2.Tom & Cathy Dalton and Teresa O Reilly,  
        Ballymac, Anniversary Mass 
Sun. 30th June 10.30am  
 
 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of Margaret Jennings (nee Flavin), Rusheen 
and Dublin who died recently. 
 
 
This is the 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time.  Jesus says to the apostles “Why are you 
so frightened?  How is it that you have no faith?”. 
 
 
Parish Collection for week ending 16th June: €790 
Thank you for your contributions. 
 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 23rd June   9.30am Moll, Mick & Noel Healy, Kylatallan 
Sun 30th June   9.30am 1.Ronan Sands, Wexford 
    2.Phil Dee, Craughdarrig, Anniversary Mass 
 
 
 
 
 

Lisselton Cemetery Mass takes place on Monday 24th June at 7.30pm. 
 
Gale Cemetery Mass takes place on Thursday 27th June at 7.30pm. 
 
 
 
Kerry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes led by Bishop Ray takes place from Aug 
29th to Sept 3rd.  Full details on the notice board in the porch of the chapel. 
 

 
 
Feast of St. John the Baptist is celebrated on Monday 24th June – the summer 
solstice. 
 
 
Feast of Ss. Peter and Paul, Apostles is celebrated on Saturday, 29th June. 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 
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